Noyes, Thomas G. (DNREC)

From: Gail Gormley <gail.m.gormley@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, November 01, 2017 2:39 PM

To: Noyes, Thomas G. (DNREC)

Subject: I support Offshore Wind Working Group 100%
Hello!

This October I participated in the 3 day leadership training program of the Climate Reality Project (Chief
spokesperson Al Gore). Previously I had FELT strongly about environmental issues, but after this experience I
UNDERSTAND that climate change is the major threat to our world.

This past week I saw an article about the construction of an offshore wind farm for Rhode
Island https://www.nrel.gov/news/features/2017/americas-wind-energy-future-looks-seaward.html , and then I
found out that our Governor and the DNREC have brought together the Offshore Wind Working Group. As a
citizen of Delaware you have my support 100% . If there's a way that this group would want to involve citizens
in spreading awareness of the need to increase our uses of renewable energy, you can count on me. There are
also 2 other Delaware residents who attended the training last month who are ready to assist as well.

Thank you for your efforts to date .... and for all the work that lies ahead.
Gail Gormley
gail.m.gormley(@gmail.com
240 723 5993




